
November 17, 2017 
 
Greetings WLMS! 
 
Today, report cards and Fall MAP scores were distributed to students. 
It has been a fulfilling week with American Education Week, a great PTSA meeting, 
Book Fair, and the students’ first activity day to celebrate their hard work during first 
quarter. We look forward to seeing you again next week for parent teacher conferences.    
 
Congratulations to our new Wilde Lake Middle School Honor Society Members.  These 
students were inducted into the Honor Society on Monday evening at a candle lighting 
ceremony: 
Maya Adams, Grace Allen, Ion Bebu, Dahlia Bedward, Sumara Bedward, Evan Bickel, 
Davina Bonsu, Kierah Cephas, Alexander Chen, Amanda Chin, Lily Coombs,  
Kendall Dean, Rehanna Diallo, Jillian Duke, Michelle Enomanna, Dominic Facchiano, 
Marleigh Fields, Beruktawit Gebreamiak, Daniel Gottwals, Lincoln Hall,  
Delaney Hammill, Dalia Hassanein, Alexander Horn, Kristen Huang,  
Viviana Jaramillo Martinez, Azariah Jeffries, Benjamin Johnston, Nyah Lampasone, 
Daniel Lascola, Joshua Molinari, Anisha Narasimhan, Adam Nazrul Hisham, 
 Zuilda Nwaeze, Mia Oh, Rissah Remy, Simone Robinson, Sadie Saula, Jared Segal, 
Chiara Sforza, Sharon Sung, Margaret Tyson, Kaesha Worthington, Paula Yeboah 
 
Our next newsletter will go home on December 1st.   Have a terrific Thanksgiving 
Holiday!  Your support, trust, and partnership are tremendous and we are grateful! 
  
Anne Swartz, Lexi Couch, Denise Young, James McVey 
 
Important Dates: 
November 16-22 – Book Fair  
November 17 – Report Cards Issued 
November 20 – 22 Parent/Teacher Conferences 
November 20-21 – 3 Hour Early Dismissal 
November 22 – No school for Students - Conferences 
November 23-24 – Thanksgiving Holiday 
November 29 – Award Ceremonies 
 
 
Need Math Help?  The Free Saturday Math Tutoring Program will be offered at WLHS 
beginning on November 18th.  Please see the attached flier for more details. 
 
The WLMS book fair arrived on November 10th. 
Students will visit the media center during their Social Studies classes on November 13 – 
15 to make their wish-lists. Purchases will begin on November 16th during Homeroom 
and Lunch, and continue until November 22nd.  Cash, Checks (and for adults, Credit & 
Debit Cards) will be accepted. 
 



To ALL students, 
Howard County Student Member of the Board of Education (SMOB) Anna Selbrede will 
be holding an open forum for any and all HCPSS students to voice any questions, 
concerns, or just talk. Anna is happy to discuss anything from school lunches to sports to 
current political events to Harry Potter. The forum will be held at the Homewood School 
on December 13th, from 6:30-7pm. If you can’t make this month, you can come next 
time on January 10th. Refreshments will be provided! If you’d like more information, 
email student_member@hcpss.org and don’t forget to follow @Hocosmob on Instagram 
and Twitter. 
 
The Howard County Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Holiday Commission is hosting their 
annual celebration on Sunday, January 14, 2018.  One of the highlights of the celebration 
is the presentation of the Student Essay Awards contest winners.  The deadline for 
submission of the essay has been extended to December 8th.  Please see the attached flyer 
and information letter for more details. 
 
 
 
 
	
  
	
  
	
  	
  


